
 

 

lÉâà{  Stuff 

Check out our youth website. Download forms and flyers; 
find out about events; check out the pictures, leader bios,  
add prayer requests and more! www.wlayouth.org. 
 
 
CORE YOUTH MINISTRIES… 
   Junior High (Grades 6-8) 
 Resumes Tuesday, January 8, 6:45 – 8:30 p.m. 

 
Senior High  (Grades 9-12) 
Resumes Wednesday, January 9, 7:30 – 9:30 p.m. 
 

 (18-30) 
Resumes in January. 
Contact Jason Eagles at 519-471-4377 or 
eagles5o7@yahoo.ca for more information.  

 
 

grahamb@wlachurch.org  (519) 471-8716 
 

_______________________________________________________ 

A Note to Our Guests: 
 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will 
be a help to you in learning to know and love our great God. If you 
take a moment to fill out a “Let Us Know You Are Here” card, 
we’ll be happy to mail you a FACT SHEET to tell you about West 
London church life. You can use the back of the card to ask a 
question or provide us with any information that you think might 
help us serve you. Just hand the card to an usher at the 
conclusion of the service, or drop it on the offering plate as it 
passes by. Thanks for being with us! 
 
 Mike Wilkins, Pastor 
 Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor: Director of Adult Ministries 
 Graham Buchanan, Director of Youth Ministries 

Tim Heerebout, Director of Worship Arts Ministries  
Teri Lynn Baker, Director of Children’s Ministries 
Janis Murphy, Office Manager 
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g{|á fâÇwtçS  W.L.A. 

10:00 a.m.                 Worship Service 
The challenge we face from Scripture is to rely more on God and 
less on ourselves. How we go about doing that will help us have a 
“Happy New Year.”  
 
  
NOTE: NO Junior High class today. Grades 6-8 will be remaining in 
the Worship Service this morning. 
 
The Nursery is open and ready to care for your infants, and a 
GROWZONE program is going on in the gym for your children  
ages 3 – Grade 5. 

 
 
Next Sunday morning we get back to normal, which looks like 
this… 

 
 9:15 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.          Worship Service(s) 
 
 9:15 a.m.   GROWZONE 1 Ages 3 – Grade 5 
 
 9:30 a.m.   JUNIOR HIGH Grades 6 – 8 
 
10:30 – 11:00 a.m. Intermission 

Join us in Join us in the gym for coffee, tea, nice things to eat and the 
opportunity to get to know one another better. 

11:15 a.m.  GROWZONE 2 Ages 3 – Grade 3 
 
 
 

g{|á jxx~ S  W.L.A.  

Tuesday, 6:15 a.m. Women’s Early Morning Prayer 
NOT THIS WEEK, but usually… 
Start off your week with focus and purpose! BYOC/T (Bring your 
own coffee or tea). Further questions? Contact Deb Wilkins 519-
471-4133 or dwilkins@compassion.ca.  
 
Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.        Men’s Accountability & Prayer 
We meet to read something worthwhile, to pray for one another and 
to maintain accountability. You can get more info from Mike. 
 

 

bÇ UxçÉÇw  THIS WEEK 

Sunday, January 6, 9:15 and 11:00 a.m. “Youth Sunday” 
Graham preaching and youth group baptisms! 
 
Sunday, January 6, 12:30 – 2:30 p.m.   Bible Quizzing 
Luncheon and practice for all Bible Quizzers in the Fireside Room. 
 
Wednesday, January 9, 9:15 – 11:15 a.m. Homebuilders 

All women are warml All women are warmly invited to participate in a new season of 
Bible study, faith building and enrichment. Child care provided for a 
minimal fee. 

Starting Sunday, January 13
th

 “Know That You Know” 
Sunday morning sermons from January to March will be based on 
what the Bible says about really knowing that you have eternal life, 
from 1 John. Verse by verse Study Guides will be available for 
personal or small group study. 
 
Wednesday, January 23, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. Treefort 
Treefort is a fun new midweek program where kids in Grades 1 – 5 
will be challenged to learn about how loving and serving God 
affects every area of life. There’s more information in the South 
Foyer or you can talk to TL! 
 
Thursday, January 24, 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. Ladies’ Bible Study 
A new Beth Moore study entitled Get Out of That Pit, will begin in 
the Fireside Room. For more information contact Bethany 
McLaughlin at 519-936-1778. 
 

bà{xÜ  NOTES   

With year-end in sight…we encourage the church family’s faithful 
and generous support of our General Fund. 
 
2008 numbered offering envelopes…are now available in the 
South Foyer to all those who have requested them. Using 
numbered envelopes is a big help to our bookkeeping team. If you 
are not already using them but would like to request a set for 2008, 
please use a “Let Us Know You’re Here” card to say so. Thanks! 
 
Have you checked the Church Family Mailbox today? It’s 
overflowing with cards and other goodies that might just have your 
name on them. You’ll find it just outside the nursery doors. 
 
A Note from the Staff… 
Thanks so much to all of you who contributed to our Christmas gift! 
It continues to be a great joy to serve the Lord by serving you! 
 Mike, Lyall, Teri Lynn, Graham, Tim, Jan, Melissa & Rhiannon 
 
 
 
 

 


